
 

 

July 2025 
 
Dear Parents 
 
French After School Club at Dropmore Infants 
We are delighted to be continuing with this very popular after school club for 
the Autumn term and invite you to sign up for the classes which take place 
every Tuesday straight after school until 3.45pm. 
 
Classes start back on Tuesday 16th September. We look forward to welcoming 
back existing children as well as new ones that would like to join us.  This club 
is open for all children attending the school in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. 
 
The Autumn term is 11 weeks long (5weeks + 5 weeks).  Our half term break is 
for two weeks (w/c 20th and 27th October) and the cost is £100.00 payable in 
advance and no later than Monday 1st September, but please note your space 
is not confirmed until payment is received.  If you are new to our club, please 
also complete a registration form on our website 
www.thelittlelanguageacademy.co.uk. 
 Please pay by BACS and our bank details are 30-97-73 37995868 THE LITTLE 
LANGUAGE ACADEMY. 
Vocabulary sheets for the first half term will be sent out once payments have 
been received.  Our topics for the Autumn term include The Farm, Autumn, 
The Family and Christmas. 
You can follow us on facebook and Instagram to find out more about our 
classes and holiday camps. 
 We are also holding our popular Easter holiday camp on 11-14 August in 
Gerrards Cross, which is suitable for children aged 3-10 years.  Join us for 
baking, arts and crafts, games, a little French, Dance, Yoga, ice cream sundae 
making, mocktail making, limbo dancing and outdoor play. 
To book, please go to our website and click on registration to complete a 
registration form. 
 
Kind regards 
Debbie Lomax 

http://www.thelittlelanguageacademy.co.uk/


 

 

 
 
 
 


